
We Need Your Feedback.

The creators of the Health Through Hope planners need your feedback. We hope you will take a 
few minutes to complete a short survey. We want to know what you like or do not like about the 
planner, and how you have used it or might use it in the future. There are no right or wrong 
answers. All of your opinions will help us improve the planner in the future. 

You can complete the survey using one of the following:

 You can complete the survey attached here, and mail it back to us using the stamped 
envelope provided. 

Or, 

You can complete the survey online at http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/HealthPlanner. 

If you have any questions about this survey, please contact the National Institute of Arthritis and 
Musculoskeletal and Skin Diseases (NIAMS) toll-free number at 877–226–4267 (TTY: 301–
565–2966). 

Thank you for your time. 


